




From: Diana
To: City Council
Cc: Board and Council Messages
Subject: Fox Lea Farm
Date: Saturday, September 7, 2024 6:22:35 PM

Caution: This email originated from an external source. Be Suspicious of Attachments, Links and Requests for
Login Information

Please don’t jeopardize Fox Lea Farm as it is a special gem in Venice. To destroy an existing business with
overdevelopment is the reason we need a new city council that believes in saving the best of Venice. Please hear the
voters. Sincerely, Diana Watters
Sent from my iPhone
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